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NEW FIRE STATION OPEN FOR BUSINESS IN RED ROCK
RED ROCK VILLAGE RESIDENTS SHOULD NOTIFY THEIR INSURANCE PROVIDERS

RED ROCK, AZ — January 6, 2015 — The Avra Valley Fire District has opened its fourth fire station
to serve the greater area thanks to collaboration with Pulte Homes. Fire Station No. 194
opened for business on January 2, 2015, and is staffed with 24-hour response teams.

This new station will not only provide area residents faster response for fire and emergency
medical services, but it will also greatly reduce property insurance rates for nearby
homeowners. Residents should contact their property insurance companies to take advantage
of lower ISO ratings.

The District has an I1SO rating of 3/8b. Homeowners in Red Rock were more than five miles from
a fire station prior to the opening of station No. 194. This meant that the 8b rating applied to
their properties. Upon the opening of the new facility the lower rating of 3 now applies.

The address of the new station is 21021 E. Homestead, Red Rock, Arizona, 85145. It is located
on a parcel bounded by Homestead on the north, Spirit Lane on the east and Sasco Road on the
south. '

QuestionS may be directed to the Avra Valley Fire District at 520-682-3255.
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